
The Town of Moriah Town Board held a Public Hearing on Thursday May 11, 2023 at 5:45pm at 

the Town of Moriah Court House, 42 Park Place, Port Henry, NY on the building permit fee 

schedule. 

 

Present: Thomas Scozzafava  Supervisor 

  Paul Salerno   Councilman 

  Tom Anderson  Councilman 

  Matt Brassard   Councilman 

  Nathan Gilbo   Councilman 

 

Others Present:  Bill Trybendis, Robert Stevenson, Sharon O’Connor, Ann Tesar, Jamie Wilson, 

Tom Cowin and Rose French-Town Clerk  

 

Supervisor Scozzafava called the public hearing to order at 5:45pm; he then read the legal notice 

calling for the public hearing.   

 

The Supervisor stated the fees for building permits have not been changed since 2007.  We need 

to increase current fees and add fees for solar panels so we qualify for the NYSERDA rebate.  

Councilman Brassard asked when the new fees would start and the Supervisor said July 1, 2023. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:47pm. 

 

 

 

________________________________ 

       Town Clerk 


